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Montauroux,	29th	December	2018	
	

Dear	Member,		
	
The	new	General	Data	Protection	Regulation	(GDPR),	has	been	binding	on	us	since	May	25th	
2018.	It	asks	us	to	prove,	in	the	case	of	inspection,	that	all	our	members	have	agreed	to	us	
storing	and	processing	their	personal	data.	
	
We	remind	you	that	the	data	we	received	from	you	during	your	registration	are:	

•			Last	name	and	first	name	
•			E-mail	address	
•			Fixed	telephone	and	/	or	mobile	phone	number	
•			Address	
•			Nationality	

These	data	are	held	for	the	strict	requirements	of	the	operation	of	the	Amicale	and	are	
managed	by	a	small	number	of	people	(Secretary,	Webmaster,	Organisers).		
	
Thereby;	

• the	email	address	allows	us	to	disseminate	information	about	the	life	of	the	AEPF,	
• the	phone	number	allows	us	to	reach	you	quickly	in	case	of	need	(for	example	on	

the	occasion	of	a	trip),	
• the	postal	address	is	useful	to	send	you	letters	if	necessary	(for	example	if	you	no	

longer	have	a	phone	or	internet	connection).	
	
We	will	not	share	this	data,	in	any	circumstances,	with	non-members	or	with	external	
organisations.	
	
You	can	consult	all	the	data	that	you	have	agreed	to	share	with	the	members	on	the	website	
https://www.aepfweb.eu	(see	the	menu	''Info	/	About	Us).		
	
We	specify	that	you	must	be	a	member	of	the	AEPF	to	access	this	menu.	
In	addition,	we	inform	you	that	all	data	is	stored	on	secure	servers.	
	
If,	however,	you	wish	to	delete	some	of	this	information,	please	send	a	written	request	by	
post	to	the	following	address:	
	
Secretariat	AEPF,	Bénédicte	Louis,	12	chemin	de	la	Fontaine,	83440	Callian.		
	
Thanking	you	in	advance	for	giving	your	attention	to	our	mail.	
	
	
Françoise	Dupeuble	

	
President	

REGULATION	ON	THE	PROTECTION	OF	
PERSONAL	DATA	


